
COPEL - Report 20-F

CURITIBA, PARANA, BRAZIL, April 17, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- COPEL (“Company”) hereby

informs its shareholders and the market in general that it has filed with the U.S. Securities and

Exchange Commission - SEC the Form 20-F for fiscal year 2024.

The filing can be accessed on the SEC's website (https://www.sec.gov/) or on the Company's

website (ri.copel.com). In addition, shareholders, investors or interested parties may receive a

printed copy of the statements, free of charge, by requesting them in advance from the Investor

Relations Department, by calling (41) 3331-4011 or e-mailing ri@copel.com.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/803963337

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.sec.gov/
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/803963337
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

